
INFO 
 

 
CO-PILOTS B-747/FOs B-777:             September 19, 2008. 
 
 
 
 
We are in receipt of an option letter for B-737/ATR P-1 position from 
the General Manager Crew Planning & Scheduling dated 11th 
September 2008. 
 
It is appreciated that the Flight Operations department is planning 
well in advance but the Association has to sort out certain modalities 
with the Management before such an option can be sought. 
 
This is important to avoid a situation that took place when arbitrary 
options were taken before the Hajj Operations last year. 
 
You shall be communicated the decision in due course of time. If you 
have already given the option you may withdraw it till a fresh option 
is taken. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
F/O Arif Majeed 
GENERAL SECRETARY 
 


